
The department hosted Dr. Somjyoti Mridha of North Eastern Hill University for a Special 

Lecture entitled “Translations in India, India in Translation: A Literary Perspective” 

on 02.12.2022 through Google Meet. The online event was streamed for the students on the 

screen of the College Auditorium (Ishwar Chandra Sabhgriha). Dr. Mridha spoke the history of 

translation studies in India and how crucial it was to translate regional texts to English. He also 

discussed the problems a translator might face in translating a regional text to English owing to 

the unique inflections and nuances of a language. The talk ended with an interactive session 

and a vote of thanks. 

A total of 60 students participated in the seminar. 


